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The Creative Field Project

< A global network of people committed to the evolution of consciousness.
«2 A field of collective awareness of the transforming, healing spirit of Love which is inherent to all people.

*2 A context for engaging with other people in our individual awakening, learning and service.
Dear Friends,
[ am writing to tell you about a global project we have initiated that you may want to be a part of.

In September 2009, the Trustees of the Emissaries of Divine Light felt the strong compulsion to weave together
an international network of people who are passionate about bringing a new experience of consciousness to the
world. With a group of 36 people from many parts of the world, we agreed to work together over the coming
year to pilot a program with that mission. At the heart of the program are small groups of about seven people
each. These groups meet monthly to assist with personal and collective breakthroughs that lead to new

awareness and a new basis for service in the world.

From the outset, it has been our intention to create a self-replicating pattern that would lead to an expanding
field of consciousness. To achieve that, small-group participants have the opportunity to form their own small
groups after they understand how the program works. So people who have piloted this program as participants
are now beginning to host their own small groups. Some of those groups are composed of participants who
meet in person. Other groups meet by telephone or Skype with people from various parts of the world. With

this cycle of replication, there are currently 99 people involved.



Our goal is to make this program available to anyone, anywhere in the world, regardless of nationality,
language, religion or culture. If everyone who participated in a small group also hosted one, it would take 13

cycles of replication to include the entire world population.

I am writing to you today because we have some additional openings for participation in a small group. If this

work excites you, you might want to be a part of this project.
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To find out more about the project or to register for a small group, visit the Creative Field Web site:
https: //thecreativefield.org/. If you prefer to register by telephone, please call 877.786.0078 or
970.679.4200.

Or feel free to contact me or Susan Short, our project Director, if you would like to talk to us about the

project.
Warm regards,
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David Karchere
David Karchere

dkarchere@emnet.org
970.480.7792

Susan Short
seshort(@ emnet.org

970.670.0877
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Donations to Emissaries of Divine Light are welcome.
To make a contribution to assist in our work, please visit www.emissaries.org
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